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- I revised the Cemetery Bylaws as was discussed at the last meeting.  To speed things up, I 
faxed them to Mr. Williams on the 19th and then mailed the original documents to him on 
May, 24.  I have a copy of everything that was sent for Jon to keep in his records.  I have 
emailed Mr. Williams a couple of times since and have not had any response.  Bob tried 
calling and Mr. Williams is on vacation until June 20.

- Bob and I updated our Cemetery book and put up a new index at the Cemetery.  I also 
updated the Find A Grave website.

- My daughter-in-law and grandsons helped me remove two fire pits at the town site.


